
 

 
 
4 May 2016 
 
 
Dear Parent/Guardian 
 
The AGM of the Parent Teacher Association will take place on Monday May 23 at 7.30pm in the 
College.  
 
There are three PTA representatives finishing this year, Diane Browne, Averil Jermyn and Deirdre 
Dempster. On behalf of the PTA, I would like to thank them for all their dedication and commitment 
to our many activities during their time on the Committee. 
 
The St Andrew’s College PTA is very active within the school and fosters very good relations between 
teachers and parents to further enhance the experience of our children.  We run a number of PTA 
fundraising events which enable us to help fund various sporting, musical and drama events. In 
addition, we host an annual Charity Lunch.   
   
Any parent/guardians wishing to stand for election to the PTA this year are required to complete the 
attached Nomination Form. The form may then be returned to either the Chair of the PTA or to the 
College Reception prior to the AGM or you may bring it with you to the meeting. Should you like to 
discuss what is involved in being part of St Andrew’s College PTA, please contact me, Vicky McFadyen 
directly to discuss. 
 
Please note that the PTA Committee comprises 21 people: 
 
The Head of the College, the Principal of the Junior School, the Deputy Principal, 3 teachers (1 from 
the Junior School and 2 from the Senior School), 2 PTA Board Representatives and 13 
parents/guardians, (3 representing the Junior School and 10 representing the Senior School). 
 
I would like to thank the current PTA Committee for all their incredibly hard work and commitment 
during this past year. I would also like to thank Joan Kirby and Jacquie Campbell for their assistance 
and support and finally to you the parents for your continued support.  I look forward to seeing you 
at the AGM on Monday May 23. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 

Vicky McFadyen 
Chair, St. Andrew’s College PTA 
 
Email: vickymcf@icloud.com 


